
JOB IMPACT EXEMPTION 

DEPARTMENT OF TAXATION AND FINANCE 

 

A Job Impact Statement is not being submitted with this rule because it is evident from the subject 

matter that the rule will have no impact on jobs or employment opportunities.  This rule simply updates the 

department’s regulations concerning statutory interest rates and civil penalty charges for fraud, as amended by 

Chapter 57 of the Laws of 2009. 


